
Dear Co-Chair Helm, Co-Chair Owens, and Members of the House Committee on Agriculture, 
Land Use, Natural Resources, and Wildfire, 

I’m a community member in Portland, OR, and I’m writing to support HB 2979. The farmers 
markets are an important part of building resilience and community in both our food systems 
and in our neighborhoods. I value them highly. 

 

Thank you, 

Alma Frankenstein 

Portland, OR 

 


